
 

City of Pawtucket, RI 

***** Addendum #2 ***** 

RFP # 24-023 - Municipal Financial Advisory 
Services 

 

January 22, 2024 

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called 

to the following Addendum to the Request for Proposals indicated above. The items set 

forth herein, whether of omission, addition, substitution or other change, are all to be 

included in, and form a part of the proposed Contract Documents for the work. 

Inclusion of this Addendum must be acknowledged in the spaces provided in the 

document entitled “Request for Proposals 24-023 - Municipal Financial Advisory 

Services”.  Failure to acknowledge any and all addenda in the above specified bid form 

may be cause for rejection of the bids by the Owner on the grounds that it is not 

responsive. 

This addendum consists of two (2) pages.   

 

Item 1:  Revision to RFP Section 3.2: Project Specifics: 

 

Please see page 2 below for highlighted additional language to this final paragraph of this 

section: 

 



 

The firm selected to provide financial advisory services as part of the RFP process will be 
required to enter into a contract with the City. It is expected that the contract covering the 
engagement relative to this RFP will be similar in scope to the scope of services listed 
below and for a three-year term, with two (2) extensions of one (1) year each, at the City’s 
sole discretion. The City reserves the option to make the award for this project to multiple 
Vendors 

 
 

 

________________ 

Peter Wingate 

Purchasing Director 


